
GOVERNOR STOUGHTON TRUST LAND COMMITTEE 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

APRIL 30, 2008 
 
 

• The meeting was opened at 7:00pm. Present were Bob Sweeney, 
Mark Boyle, Robert Simmons, Julie Creamer, Vanessa Calderon-
Rosado, and Web Collins. Also in attendance was Bill Clark, Town 
Planner; 

 
• The minutes of the March 25 and April 5 (site tour) meetings were 

approved; 
 

• The Committee then discussed their thoughts and impressions on the 
site tour of the Governor Stoughton property; 

 
• Judy Lieberman from the Brookwood Community Farm then 

addressed the Committee and advocated that the Committee consider 
agriculture as part of its recommendations; 

 
• At the suggestion and offer of Web Collins, the Committee then 

scheduled their next regular meeting for Tuesday, May 20, 2008, 
7:00pm, to be held at Fuller Village at which a tour of the property 
would be conducted, and remarks from the staff on the project’s 
financing and construction would be provided to the Committee. Tom 
Callahan, Executive Director of the Massachusetts Affordable 
Housing Alliance, was also asked to attend the meeting and update the 
Committee on the status of affordable housing financing; 

 
• The Committee then scheduled the public hearing for June 3, 2008, 

7:00pm, at Cunningham Hall; 
 

• The meeting adjourned at 8:35pm.  
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